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Special Meeting to Amend the By-Laws 
 

Dear Waukegan/North Shore members: 
 
Our chapter will be holding a special meeting on June 14, 2024, 7:30 pm at 
our regular meeting site, the State Bank of the Lakes in Grayslake.  The 
purpose of this meeting is to vote on a proposed change to our by-laws.  This 
change is about persons who shall not be charged for attending chapter 
events.  In the past, spouses and guests of both club officers and event 
chairpersons have not been charged to attend events.  The proposed change 
would eliminate that privilege.  Please see the wording for this proposed 
change below, and please attend the meeting so we may take a binding vote 
on this change.  
 

"All officers of the Waukegan-North Shore Chapter shall not be 
charged for Waukegan-North Shore Chapter events during their 
tenure.  Event chair(s) shall not be charged for the event hosted." 
 
In addition to dealing with the proposed change in the by-laws, we will be 
getting an update on tours, and Dan Helgren will offer two video programs.  
One is about the Old Car Festival in Dearborn, Michigan ( a preview of the 
Region Fall Tour), and the other is about the Newport, Indiana Hill Climb for 
pre-war cars, trucks, and motorcycles.  There will be refreshments available 
as well. 
 
Chris Schurrer advises that the tour planned for Morton Grove will not be 
happening in June.  He is working on a backup option. 
 
Your Secretary, 
Jim Greenlee 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 


